
  

LRHS PTSA General Membership Meeting  

Open House Parent Night, Fall Semester 

August 25, 2016 

 

6:12 PTSA meeting Called to Order by Tina Subasic in the gym 

Opening, welcome parents to new school year 

*Presented 2016/17 slate of officers; unanimously passed by voice vote 

Thanked officers for volunteering for this year.  Explained that there are plenty of 

opportunities to volunteer, sign up on our google volunteer link on the PTSA page. 

Informed members of how to get to the PTSA Website on the parents tab of 

Leesville Road High School Website.  

Membership forms available for those that had not joined yet in the front lobby. 

Thank you to all that have already joined the PTSA.  

Encouraged parents to sign up for the yahoo communication. 3 stages to the join 

yahoo from the school website, must click on join group, then input personal info 

and then click third box to submit.   

Also it is time to relink your Harris Teeter VIC cards to LRHS as well and 

donations help us support students and staff throughout the school year; Some 

companies will match donations, if so, please indicate on the membership form.  

Every donation goes a long way!  

*Budget, presented and call for questions.  Hearing none, budget was approved 

unanimously by voice vote.   

Adjourned meeting at 6:16.  

 

Minutes Recorded by: Jennifer Bateman, PTSA Secretary submitted 8.26.16 

 
 


